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ARMED ROBBERY 
 

 

       *Surveillance footage: http://youtu.be/_YEW-MUYaOY* 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an Armed Robbery that 
occurred on Sunday, September 15

th
 at approximately 11:00 P.M. The incident 

occurred at the Shell Gas Station located at 1144 South Andrews Avenue in the City 
of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

The suspect entered the store and approached the register requesting the key to the 
restrooms.  When the suspect returned, the clerk asked the suspect to return the key 
and he responded by pointing a firearm at the clerk demanding the money in the 
register. 
 

The clerk handed the suspect the US currency from the register and the suspect fled 
the area in a northern direction.   
 

Latent prints and DNA were obtained from the scene and placed into evidence for 
further processing. 
 

The suspect is being described as a B/M, approximately 20-30 years old, 5’8” in 
height, and 170 pounds in weight.  The suspect was last seen wearing a red shirt and 
red shorts. 
 

Detectives are urging anyone with further information regarding this armed robbery or 
the identity of the suspect to contact Detective Todd Hill at 954-828-5567 or Broward 
County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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